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 Dear Mesdames---I have been practicing securities law for 21 years. In my view the 
requirement for "substantial beneficiary" to sign a prospectus certificate in Part 5 makes 
some sense in the case of non-arms length transactions but it makes no sense at all in the 
case of arms length transactions. Quite clearly, it will put public companies at a relative 
disadvantage to private purchasers in acquiring assets for cash consideration.  As such, it 
will inflate the prices that a public company will be required to pay for assets to the 
detriment of current and future shareholders, including those persons purchasing 
securities under the prospectus. 
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